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Village Views
Summer Recreation Registration
 The 2005 Village Of Ellenville Summer Recreation
Program Registration will be held Thursday, July 7th and
Friday, July 8th, 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM at the Ellenville
Middle School Cafeteria. Any student aged 5 – 13 years
attending the Ellenville School District may apply. The fee is
$10 per child or $25 per family maximum.

The Summer Recreation Program will run Mondays
through Fridays from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM starting July 11th

and ending August 19th. Children are grouped by ages: 5-6,
7-8, 9-10, 11-12, and 13. NOTE: Proof of age must be pre-
sented if child is new to program.
 If you have any further questions, please feel free to
contact the Village of Ellenville at 647-7080. �

Youth Commission Newsletter
 The Ellenville-Wawarsing Youth Commission is pleased
to announce the publication and current distribution of The
EWYC Newsletter’s summer 2005 edition. The newsletter
details all the free, exciting programs, activities, and trips the
Youth Commission will be sponsoring over the next two
months. Activities planned will range from sports clinics, to
the Drop-By program at Lippman Park, to the seven trips
that have been scheduled. Interested parents and youth are
encouraged to obtain a copy from one of the following
distribution locations:
 Ellenville Village Hall, Wawarsing Town Hall,
Ellenville Public Library, Ellenville Head Start, Family of
Ellenville, Lock 31 Cafe, Lighthouse Deli, James’ General
Store, Creative Stages Day Care, the Napanoch Post Office,
the Ellenville Post Office, the Wawarsing Post Office, or the
Youth Commission office, room 521 in the Ellenville High
School.

A copy may also be reviewed by visiting the Village of
Ellenville website at www.ellenvilleny.org and following the
Youth Commission link at the bottom of the main page.
 The Youth Commission is currently in need of a summer
bus driver to drive the EWYC bus for our summer trips. CDL
required, a caring person willing to get involved on trips will
be perfect for the position.
 If there are questions, comments or concerns contact
Program Director Kristopher Kiernan at 647-0200 ext. 541.
 The Youth Commission is looking to fill a vacancy
created by the recent resignation of the Village of Ellenville
Rep to the Commission. If you are a village resident with an
interest in the youth of our community, and might be inter-
ested in representing the village at meetings of the Commis-
sion, please contact Mayor Kaplan or Village Hall.
 Contact: Mayor Jeffrey Kaplan, 81 N. Main Street,
Ellenville, New York 12428, (845) 647-7080,
Fax: (845) 647-7171, E-mail: kaplan@ellenville.info      �

COUNTRY FLOWERS

PERENNIALS
99¢ over 100 varieties

HERBS 99¢ over 100 varieties
ANNUALS 99¢ a pack

48 plants to a flat $11.88
WAVE PETUNIAS 4” pots $1.99

10” HANGING BASKETS $11.99 and up
and soooo much more!

Mon – Sat 9-6; Sunday 10-4
Closed Wednesdays

Rt. 209 & River Street, P.O. Box 10
Napanoch, NY / 647-5256

orders@dollarplants.com
www.dollarplants.com
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